
COUNCIL MEETINGS 
•	 Wednesday 14 April 2021 
       (Meeting No. 455) 1.00pm 
•	 Wednesday 21 April 2021
       (Meeting No. 456) 1.00pm
14 April Meeting business to be transacted 
includes the endorsement of the Proposed 
2021/22 Budget, including the Annual 
initiatives for consultation purposes.
Council Meetings will be held in Council  
Chambers, Leongatha and live streamed: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Attendance at the Council Meeting will be 
limited due to COVID-19 requirements. If 
you are interested in attending in person, 
please contact the Council Business team 
to reserve your place. Community members 
directly affected by a report in the current 
Agenda will be given precedence to attend 
if requests to attend exceed the capacity 
allowed.
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
submit questions to the Council Meeting. 
Refer to Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
councilmeetings
Please contact the Council Business Team 
for questions about Council Meetings. 

for sale by public auction at VLE Leongatha, 670 
South Gippsland Highway, Koonwarra on 
Wednesday 14 April 2021.
If you have any queries, please contact the Local 
Laws team on 5662 9200 during business hours.
ADAPTABLE COMMUNITIES TRAINING
South Gippsland Shire is providing a series of 
four free workshops across 2021 that have been 
designed to help community organisations 
recover from the challenges of 2020. We are 
encouraging all community members, volunteers 
and staff from community organisations and 
groups in South Gippsland to attend one or more 
of these workshops.
The workshops have been created to provide 
organisations with the tools and insights to help 
them explore what’s next in 2021, re-engage with 
supporters or members, plan projects and source 
funding for those projects.
For all the details and to register for the events, 
please go to: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
adaptable-communities-training
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/ 
southgippslandshirecouncil

BUDGET 2021/22
At Council’s next meeting, the budget for the new 
financial year beginning July 2021 will be 
considered. This is an important document that 
outlines Council’s intentions for the year ahead 
- how we plan to provide for our community 
through both services and facilities. We strongly 
encourage you all to watch the meeting, view the 
agenda paper on Council’s website and provide 
feedback when the time comes.
COMMUNITY DAYS WITH ADMINISTRATORS
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
provide opportunities to present to or meet with 
Administrators. EOIs are to be submitted by 
9.00am by the third Friday of each month.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/communitydays
IMPOUNDED LIVESTOCK - NOTICE OF SALE BY 
PUBLIC AUCTION
Council impounded the following livestock in 
accordance with the Impounding of Livestock Act 
1994:
Impounded on: 29 March 2021
Impounded from: Brownhill Road, Mount Eccles
Number of Livestock: 1
Type of Livestock: White, Female Sheep
As the livestock have not been collected and 
relevant fees paid within seven days of 
impoundment, the livestock will now be offered 

South Gippsland Shire Council is 
starting the process of creating new 
Economic Development and Visitor 
Economy strategies, and we want to 
hear from you.

Council is inviting all community 
members and visitors to join the 
conversation on how we can ensure 
the prosperity of our region into the 
future. Who better to ask about how to 
position our region than those who live 
in it?

The Economic Development and Visitor 
Economy strategies will respond 
to the most significant challenges 

and opportunities that our region is 
expected to face over the next 10 
years. 

It will also utilise the support of the 
Economic Development and Visitor 
Economy Advisory Groups to ensure 
South Gippsland is a prosperous and 
thriving economy and a key visitor 
destination.

If you would like to participate in 
this round of feedback before it 
ends on Friday April 23, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
thrivingsouthgippsland

An opportunity to provide your thoughts
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Are you interested in          
becoming an L2P Mentor?
Council is looking for fully licensed drivers who 
have a couple of hours a week free to teach the 
next generation how to drive.

The TAC L2P Learner Driver Program is a          
statewide initiative designed to help disadvantaged 
young people aged between 16 and 21 gain driving         
experience so they can get their license.

If you are ready to sign up, please 
call Denise Trani on 5662 9200. More                 
information can be found here: 
southgippsland.vic.gov.au/l2p


